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David Barthelmy

From: McDougall Minerals <ray=mcdougallminerals.com@mail75.atl11.rsgsv.net> on behalf of 
McDougall Minerals <ray@mcdougallminerals.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2014 5:29 PM
To: Dave
Subject: New from Democratic Republic of Congo
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New from Democratic Republic 

of Congo 
 

This new Democratic Republic of Congo Update (click here) features fine azurites from a 

new find at Kibwi, an excellent specimen of primary malachite crystals from the Tantara 

Mine and a deep pink cobaltoan calcite from Kolwesi. 

 

Although the copper deposits of the Democratic Republic of Congo have been famous for 
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a long time, excellent crystallized azurite specimens are uncommon from the DRC (and 

have often been quite expensive). This lot is from a new find at Kibwi, located in Katanga, 

approximately 70 km northeast of Lubumbashi on the road to Likasi. 

 

For all new specimens at McDougall Minerals, see New Specimens.  

If you are receiving this email in any format in which the above links don't work, the 

addresses are: 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/DR-Congo-October-2014.html 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/New-Specimens.html 

 

Hope you enjoy these specimens!  

 

(If at any time you no longer wish to receive email from us, please just click below 

to unsubscribe.) 
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